
      
 
 China Education Symposium 

 
 

Longfellow Building • 6 Appian Way• Cambridge, MA 02138 • 617-495-3414 

 

March 28, 2017  
United States Embassy, China 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
I write to confirm the invitation of Mr. Rui Wang as a guest to the 2017 Harvard China Education 
Symposium Annual Conference, which will be held on the Harvard campus by our student organization, 
the Harvard China Education Symposium. Mr. Rui Wang is the Deputy Director of Office of Undergraduate 
Education, Jilin University.  
 
China Education Symposium (CES), founded and led by Harvard Graduate School of Education students, 
is an officially-recognized graduate student organization at the Harvard Graduate School of Education with 
members who want to make a difference to education in China by addressing many important issues of 
Chinese education. CES creates a platform for students, scholars, practitioners, private sector, and the civil 
society to discuss educational issues, create innovative practices and build a passionate community of 
educators.  
 
On April 28th and May 1st, 2017, CES will hold the 2017 China Education Symposium. International 
scholars, education officials and practitioners from China and the United States will share their research 
and groundwork in various fields of education with the Harvard community.  
 
Mr. Rui Wang has been invited by CES as a guest at this significant campus-wide event. Your granting a 
visa will make his participation possible at this important education conference on our campus. Mr. Rui 
Wang’s information is provided below: 
 
Full Name: Rui Wang 
Date of Birth:  10/02/1980
Passport No.: PE0057933 
Company: Jilin University 
Title: Deputy Director  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Xiaowei Zhu 
Director of Operations 
Harvard China Education Symposium  
Harvard University 
Tel.: 6172299794 
E-mail: xiz689@mail.harvard.edu 




